
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Home Learning- Week commencing 20th July 2020 

Hi everyone,  

Our final few days of home learning- congratulations on surviving the last few months!  
We’ve really enjoyed having you part of Year 5 this year- not quite how we envisaged 
the year ending though!  Mrs Barber and Mrs Edge are looking forward to welcoming 
you all back in September  

• Please email any final photos or work you would like to share year5@st-
peters.tameside.sch.uk to include on our class page.  

We hope you have a lovely summer. 

Mrs Sibson and Mrs Godsall x 
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Spelling 

I have included the Year 5 and 6 statutory word list 

for you to have a look at and see how many you 

know.   

You can have a look at the spelling list over the 

summer and you will continue to look at these 

words in Year 6.   

 

 

Art- Swirls about me  

This week I would like to see you express 

your personality in the form of a piece of 

artwork.  Have a look at the PowerPoint/ 

slide show for ideas and I have included a 

template you can work on too.   

I would love to see your piece of work 

which I can share on our class page.   
    

 

Maths 

Over the next few days I would like you 

to work through the transition booklet.  

You’ll find some puzzles and games to 

transition from Year 5 into Year 6.  

Covers work we have done on place 

value, fractions, measurements, 

decimals and time.   

 

White Rose Maths have produced a 

range of work booklets for parents and 

children to use over the summer.  You 

can access different year groups.  Have 

a look at the Year 5 booklets to 

consolidate the learning we have done 

this year.   

White Rose Maths Parent Booklets 

English 

The ‘Goodbye Year 5 and Hello Year 6 English Transition Booklet’ provides you with 
a range of end of year 5 and beginning of year 6 spelling, grammar, punctuation and 
reading activities to aid transition.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading- Silly Squad! 

Look at the Summer Reading Challenge 

Tameside Libraries have launched online 

for this year and sign up for it.  Read any 

six books and receive rewards along the 

way. Details can be found at Tameside 

Summer Reading Challenge 
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